
PARISH ORGANIZATIONS MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 860-6776 or: 
 

Altar Servers . . . .  Renae Clarkson 769-7979/Louise Reeve 979-0315 

Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

Eucharistic Ministers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .Ethel Robidoux 860-2101 

Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . JoAnn Young 764-0485 

Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Keith Germaine 764-2942 

Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Flo Pasutto 764-8716 

Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Frank Richter 764-3640 

Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio 764-3182 

 

CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .860-4393 

CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . 491-1088 

CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . .764-7007 

DIOCESE—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-2725 

ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . 764-4333 

GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . 878-7603 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-8202 

PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .763-2112 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .762-2273 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

Pastor:  Pat Monette     Associate Pastor:  Gerald Sekanga 
Phone: 778-478-6288 

 

 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   

Fax: (250) 860-0542        Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 
 

Director of Formation:  Kevin Kishor    Cell: 250-863-4296  

 Email: kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca  (Adults) or 

           children@stcharlesgarnier.ca    
 

Coordinator of Youth & Young Adults: Andrea Kouwenhoven 

Cell: 250-863-3347      Email: youth@stcharlesgarnier.ca or  

                       youngadults@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am 

Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm 

Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 

Every 1st Friday evening . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  7:00pm 

Followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 9:00pm 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 

ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISMS—Baptisms take place during one of the weekend 

Masses. Our diocesan policy is to do Baptism Preparation for 

the first two children. Please contact our Director of Formation 

a month  in advance of desired date - Kevin Kishor @ 

kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

MARRIAGE—Please contact our Parish Office at least 6 

months in advance for potential booking—250-860-6776 or 

email: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Council Chair   ---  

Recording Secretary ---    

Finance Committee Kevin Schmidt              778-755-1317 

Maintenance  Gino Servedio  764-3182 

CWL Rep.  Linda Servedio  764-3182 

SSVP Rep.  Walter Lever  764-7121 

K. of C. Rep.   
Dev. & Peace Rep.  Keith Germaine  764-2942  

Security Patrol   Frank Richter  764-3640 

Member   Richard Bryant            778-478-2414 

PARISH PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 

Ed Rollheiser—Chairperson . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .764-8158 

Harold Hamel 

Chris Schmidt 

Lorraine Farrow 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 

President: Judy Boyczuk. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .764-6335  

Membership inquiries: Benita Spencer . . . . . . . . . . . . 868-8608 
DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . .Keith Germaine . . . 764-2942 
FRIENDS IN FAITH (SINGLES MINISTRY)  

Kolleen O’Shea . . . 469-0679   or  Carol Stamer . . . . . 575-0728 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 

Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   

Grand Knight: Rob Grifone . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-9354 

Email: rgrifone@stcharleskoc.com 

Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 

FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 

Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Gino Servedio. . .764-3182 
PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 

If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to our list, 

as we pray daily for each one of them by name. 
Betty - 868-9151 Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 860-3541 
SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . . . . . .  Alice—860-3541  

   Email: alicemccrea@shaw.ca 
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 860-2536 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

January 13, 

2013 
Baptism of the 

Lord 
 

When Jesus had 
been baptized 
and was praying, 
the heaven was 
opened and the 
Holy spirit de-
scended upon 
him. 

               
Luke  3  



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

 

   

USHERS 

 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

READERS 

  

 

EUCHARIST 

  

  

  

USHERS 

 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

  

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

 

Keith Germaine 

Fran Hooker 

 
Benita Spencer [L], Bert Wolf,  

Karen Krout, Bonnie Cunningham,  

Helen Wiltzen 
 

Adrian VandeMosselaer, Duncan 

Boyczuk, Fred Glynn, John Polman 

 

 

Rochelle 

Garry Tomporowski 

Dan Spelliscy 

 

Marie Cemeron [L], Merie  

Vassar, Alda Berneaud-daRosa, 

Alanet & Murdo MacKinnon 

 

 

John Helton, Nora Helton, Walter 

Schredl, Ron Beahun 

 

 

Nina/Tianna/Katarina 

Ed Rollheiser, Dave Crane 

 

 

Yolanda Fradette [L], Bill Rodden, 

Dave Crane, Milly & Bob Weber 

 

 

Tom Phillip, Tony Ackerman,  

Pat Palmer, Phil Dillon 

 

 

Patricia 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2012 YTD 2011 YTD 

 

Collections   $ 462,436 $ 428,468 

Building Fund   $   86,326 $   37,631 

Christmas  $   22,357 $   25,196 

 

   2013 YTD 2012 YTD 

Collections  $    7724 $    8425 

Building Fund  $    1842 $     670  

Mary, Mother of God $  2783.10 $    2052 

READERS 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

USHERS 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 
1st Reading:  Isaiah 62.1-5 

2nd Reading:  1Corinthians 12.4-11 

Gospel:   John 2.1-12 

Adam & Becca 

 

Steve, Dave & Tyler 

 

Please volunteer 

 

Kolby 

MUSIC MINISTRY 

Sat.  Jan. 19 5:00 p.m. Mike O’Donnell 

 

Sun.  Jan. 20 

8:30 a.m. Adrian Van de Mosselaer 

10:30 a.m. Dave Crane 

7:00 p.m. - - - 

  

Sat.  Jan. 19 5:00 p.m. John & Pat 

8:30 a.m. N/A  

Sun.  Jan. 20 
10:30 a.m. Maureen & JoAnn 

7:00 p.m. Youth  

Monday Jan. 14 8:30 am Gus Hartl  

Tuesday  Jan. 15 8:30 am Vern Keating  

Wednesday  Jan. 16 8:30 am Souls in Purgatory  

Thursday Jan. 17 8:30 am Int. Cyslin Isaacs   

Friday Jan. 18 8:30 am  

Saturday  Jan. 19 5:00 pm Ivan Mlikotic  

 

 

Sunday   

8:30 am Don Knorr   

 

Jan. 20 10:30 am Tina Dagnone  

7:00 pm Parishioners of  

St. Charles Garnier 

DON’T FORGET OUR SCHOOLS! 

St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High provide the Catholic 

families of our parish (and many others) a superior Catholic educa-

tional experience for all grades K-12.  If providing a Catholic educa-

tion for your family matters, go to www.kelownacatholic.org for more 

information. 

 
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 

S.C.G. School Board Reps.  Rob Sali  764-8384 

    Kim Macaulay 764-2924 

Immaculata  High            762-2730 

St. Joseph Elementary     763-3371 

Our Lady of Lourdes Elementary School   768-9008 

Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools  448-2725 

 Fax: 1-866-964-3858  www.kelownacatholic.org 
 



PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH APPEAL 

The 2012-13 Appeal is continuing to progress well.  To 

date 217 parishioners have contributed a total of 

$91,101.00 for an average gift of $419.82.  This is 

100% of our Diocesan Goal and 84.1% of our Parish 

Goal and 91.1% of our overall goal.  Any funds donated now 

will come back to the parish as non-taxable income. We 

thank all who have contributed to date and encourage all      

parishioners to participate in this program which is vital to our 

Diocese and Parish.    It’s not too late to participate.  If you did 

not receive your pledge card, please pick up a blank package 

from the ledge in the foyer and check with the office to ensure 

that you are registered.   The Parish is offering a daily devotional for  mar-

ried couples in our  parish who would like to pray 

together in Lent.   If you would like to   partici-

pate, reserve your copy by Tuesday,   January 

15th.  $ 5.00 per couple/one book per couple.  

Contact: kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

40 DAYS OF GROWING IN LOVE THROUGH PRAYER 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

We are looking for volunteer visitors for Hospital Visitation 

and also volunteers to bring Communion to the hospital.  To 

volunteer or for more info contact Ethel Robidoux 250-860-

2101. 

PEOPLE OF FAITH (Charismatic) PRAYER GROUP  

 

Resumes weekly meetings on Tuesday, January 15 – 7 

pm in Charity Hall. For more info call Pierra at  

250-168-6150. 

GOD’S BANQUET OF LOVE 

The Ark of the Covenant Prayer Group invites YOU to listen to 

Frances Hogan’s teachings on the Eucharist, every Tuesday, 

after morning Mass at St. Pius X Parish, starting January 15, 

2013.  For more information contact: Joanna 250-764-6047 or 

just show up. 

SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER  FUNDRAISING DINNER 

Silent Auction and Entertainment Evening will be held on Fri-

day, February 8 at Immaculate Conception Hall. Tickets are 

available at Immaculate Conception Parish office, Loaves and 

Fishes Bookstore or call Donna at 250-763-3435. Tickets are 

$25 each.  

ST. PIUS X BREAKFAST 

SSVP 

 

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul would like to thank all 

those who so generously gave food and cash donations for our 

Christmas Hamper Appeal.  We gave out 85 hampers with food 

and gifts for over 170 men, women and children.  We also 

thank everyone who assisted in any way, especially the ones 

who sorted groceries, wrapped presents and packed hampers. 

We sincerely appreciate your help one and all. 

May God bless you for helping to make someone’s Christmas a 

little brighter this year!  
 

The 2013 offering envelopes  are available for pick up in the 

foyer.  Please note that the informa-

tion shown on the label is what will 

be printed on your tax receipt.  

Please check this carefully and let us 

know of any errors or changes as 

soon as possible.   

 

JOB OPPORTUNITY 

The Catholic Independent Schools of the Nelson Diocese 

(CISND) invites applications at this time for the following posi-

tions: 

       1 Full-time and 2 Part-time  Education Assistants and 

for St. Joseph Elementary School in Kelowna.  Application 

deadline:  until filled.  Interested candidates should submit 

their resumes and supporting documents as noted on the 

diocesan school website www.cisnd.ca  

VOLUNTEER RECEPTIONISTS 

Volunteer Receptionists always needed at 

the Catholic Pastoral Centre, next to St. 

Charles Garnier.  There are only a dozen or 

so volunteers currently available; they 

would love to have less frequent shifts.  

Bishop and Staff are very appreciative of 

the volunteer’s services.  Volunteers for this 

ministry, men or women, would need to be 

able to take either a 9-1 or 1-4:30 shift, be 

familiar with Catholic life, be comfortable with learning the 

simple phone console and be able to provide a reference from 

the pastor of their parish.  If you would like to minister in this 

way, contact Sr. Phyllis Giroux at 

phyllis.giroux@nelsondiocese.org or 250-448-2725, ext. 200. 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 2013—FRANCE 

Mark your calendars!  St. Charles Garnier is hosting World 

Day of Prayer 2013 on Friday, March 1st, 2013 at 2:00 p.m.  

Please join us and invite your friends and family to pray and act 

in solidarity with the people of France.  This is also an opportu-

nity to learn more about the culture and heritage of France.  

Oui, oui, oui!   

Refreshments to follow in the hall.  For info call 250-860-6776. 

2013 OFFERING ENVELOPES  

Please join us at St. Pius X for breakfast hosted by the 

Knights of Columbus, this Sunday, January 13 after the 

morning masses. 

tel:250-763-3435
http://www.cisnd.ca


KNIGHTS BROTHERHOOD BANQUET 
      CWL NEWS ~ MARK YOUR CALENDER 

Our first General Meeting of 

2013 will take place on January 

15th @ 9:30 am in the Church 

Hall. Members are encouraged to 

attend the 8:30 Mass. 

The Fr. DeLestre Knights of Columbus Council are 

hosting the annual Brotherhood banquet on Tuesday, 

February 5th at the Rutland Centennial Hall.  Enjoy 

a home cooked dinner and meet other service and 

fraternal club members.  Doors open at 6 pm for both 

men and women.  Tickets at the door $15.  RSVP 

call 250- 860-7612 or 778- 478-1758. 

We thank you for your support.  
 SPIRITUAL BOUQUET REQUEST 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE 

 

HOORAY!!!!!!!  Our  PENNIES FOR LIFE FUND 

RAISER of  Kelowna Right to Life has reached 96,998.!!!!! 

 We have almost reached our first $1,000.00  mark!!!!Thank 

you for your continued support.  Pennies may be dropped  in 

the jars provided @ the church entrance, or @ the Pro Life     

Thrift Store on Sutherland Ave.   GOD BLESS YOU !!           

 

 

Archbishop Martin Currie’s five-year term as the 

League’s National Spiritual Adviser is coming to a 

close. In appreciation of the Archbishop’s support to 

the League the National executive is asking members 

for contributions to a Spiritual Bouquet that will be 

presented to his Grace at the 2013 Annual National 

Convention.  Details to follow. 

LITTLE FLOWERS OF SAINT FRANCIS 

Come and join the Little Flowers of Saint Francis 

on  

January 20th  at 12:30 PM, for our monthly family 

gathering and enjoy prayerful praise at the Catholic 

Pastoral Centre.  For more information contact: 

Alice McCrea at:  250-860-3541 

 

 

Secular Franciscans are members of the third order 

founded by St. Francis of Assisi.  Do you have to be 

single or celibate to join the Secular Franciscan Or-

der?   NO! This order, approved and recognized by 

Rome, is composed of and suitable for any Roman 

Catholic, married, single, young or of golden years 

and want to follow Christ living the Gospel life as 

Francis of Assisi did, please contact us.  God may be 

calling you on an intimate journey with Him through 

the Secular Franciscan Order.  

  

NEWS FROM THE HAVEN Pennies for LIFE 

Canadian pennies will soon be pulled from circulation. 
 Please consider donating your penny collection to the 

Kelowna Right to Life Society and help us spread the  

message of life throughout our community.  

 

You can drop off your pennies, rolled or unrolled, between 

10:00 am and 4:00 pm, Wednesday thru Saturday at: 

 

The Pro Life Thrift Shop 

1157 Sutherland Avenue 

Kelowna, BC 
 

 
 

 

 

Kelownarighttolife@telus.net 

www.prolifekelowna.com 

2050 862-8202 

 

 

 

The Ladies of the Haven would like to thank every-

one for the overwhelming generosity extended to 

them at Christmas time. 

 

Just a little reminder:  

Please save your old magazines and bring them to 

the meeting for distribution to the Haven. 

 

 

JANUARY 11-13, 2013  

WEEKEND OF PRAYER TO END SLAVERY 

AND  

TRAFFICKING! 

For more information go to: 

www.weekendofprayer.net 

ADULTS SINGLES MINISTRY 

Friends in Faith And Adults Singles Ministry.  We 

are looking for Catholic adults who are single, di-

vorced, and widowed that are ages 30 and over to 

come and be a part of a group that is focused on 

building a singles community within the church.  

Come and join us on Sunday January 27th from 

1:30pm-4:00pm to go Bowling at Capri Valley Lanes 

at the Capri Mall in Kelowna.  The cost is only $8.50 

for 2 games and the rental of shoes.  We will have a 

hot beverage afterwards.  Register by  January 23th 

contact Carol @ 250- 575-0728 or Kolleen @ 250-

469-0679. 

tel:250-860-3541
http://www.weekendofprayer.net/


NEW PARISHIONERS         
 

Welcome! 
 

Please register by filling out the yellow cards found on the 

ledge in the foyer and placing them in the collection basket.  If 

you would like envelopes please check the box on the reverse.  

Envelopes will be assigned and placed on the ledge in the foyer 

for pick up.  The label on the envelopes will have your name 

on it, the   number identifies you and a tax receipt will be sent 

to you at the address you registered with. 

You may also register on-line @ www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 

where you can also sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to 

you each week. 

 

Please remember: 
 

 
 
OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or heavily scented   
personal care products 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING ITEMS TO BE INCLUDED IN THE BULLETIN IS THURSDAY NOON. 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St Pius X Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is followed 

by a pot luck dinner. 

SPANISH MASS—Mass will be celebrated in Spanish at 

3:30 p.m.  on the 4th  Sunday of the month at  

St. Theresa’s, Rutland. 

Perpetual Adoration Chapel Group at ICC would 

like to request anyone who will be willing to spend 

at least one hour a week in our Adoration Chapel 

to please call Betty Chipeur at 250-860-6444.  We 

need more people who are willing and generous for 

night time Adoration from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

PERPETUAL ADORATION 

MASS AT BIG WHITE 

 

Every Sunday,  

beginning Sunday, December 9th 

 and concluding on Sunday, March 17th, 2013.  

Mass will be at 3:30 pm in the 

Schumann House,  

a large stone house across from the gondola  

and the main ticket office. 

"Agnus Day appears with the permission of www.agnusday.org"  

PARENTS CONFIRMATION MEETING 

 

Please plan to attend a meeting for par-

ents of our Confirmation candidates.  It 

is on Tuesday, January 15th at 6:45 in 

the Parish Hall. 


